
 
ATTENTION TO THE STUDENTS TAKING THE TURKISH PROFICIENCY EXAM!!!  

Dear Students, 

 

The 2024-2025 Academic Year TURKISH PROFICIENCY EXAM will be held 23rd  

October 2024 (on HEP Campus).  
 

This exam can be taken by: 

 5th Term International students who registered in our university's Turkish programs 

for the 2024-2025 Academic Year  

 

Detailed information about the exam is as follows: 

Turkish Proficiency Exam will be held face to face in 2 sessions on the same day: 

 Listening, Reading, Use of Language and Writing sessions will be held on October 

23, 2024 at 09:30-11:30 a.m. in the class A103. 

 Speaking session will be held on October 23, 2024 at 11:45 a.m. in the class A103 

Students who will take the exam must be in the exam hall at 9:15 with their ID cards. 

Proficiency Exam results will be announced on the website of our university on 23.10.2024.  

 

************************************ 

STUDENTS WHO DON'T GET A “PASS GRADE IN THE TURKISH PROFICIENCY EXAM 

AND STUDENTS WHO DO NOT TAKE THE TURKISH PROFICIENCY EXAM MUST 

CONTINUE THE TURKISH PREPARATORY PROGRAM. 

TURKISH PLACEMENT EXAM (24.10.2024) will be held for students according to the Turkish 

Proficiency Exam results. The exam will be held on HEP Campus A Block in the class A103  

*Students who do not participate in the Placement Exam voluntarily will be placed in the Elementary 

Level (A1) Class in the Turkish Preparatory Program.  

For the location of HEP CAMPUS: 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/WxMJPNYGPC2Gbhgh9 

Çarşı, Hamdullah Emin Paşa Sk. No:14, 07400 Alanya/Antalya 

 

 

 

 

WE WISH YOU A WONDERFUL ACADEMIC YEAR 

ALANYA UNIVERSITY TÖMER 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/WxMJPNYGPC2Gbhgh9

